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Clover Deli 

Appreciation Party 
What a fabulous Fair Season we had! We couldn’t have done it without 

YOU! Join us for a celebration dinner full of hotdogs, nachos, ice cream, 

apple slushies & more! 

Celebrating All of Our Fabulous Helpers! 

November 11, 2022 4-6 p.m. 

Santa Cruz County 4-H Clover Deli 

@ the Santa Cruz County Fairgrounds 

 

Come make yourself a milkshake on us!  

We hope to see you all there!  

 

Questions: text Rebecca @ 831-406-9407 


